
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting 
 

A Special Called Business Meeting was held during the Morning Worship Service on July 
24, 2022. Mark Carney served as moderator.  
 
The following minutes were recorded by the church clerk, Charlotte Benningfield: 
 
July 24, 2022 
Special called Business Meeting. 
 
Mark Carney called the meeting to order. He stated the purpose of the meeting was to vote 
on the motion made at the July 6, 2022 Business Meeting to call Tiffany Underwood and 
Josh Veatch as Co-Directors of Children’s Ministry, with a yearly salary of $6,000 each.  
 
Ballots were distributed to members, and then collected to be tabulated.  
 
The meeting was suspended.  
 
Mark Carney called the meeting back to order. He reported the vote of: 
 

Yes – 82 
No –   13 
 

 


